Roland A. Beers 288 Delaware Street Walton, NY. 13856

January 11, 2008

Mayor Edward Snow Village Board of Trustees Village of Walton 21 North Street Walton, New York 13856

Dear Mayor Snow and Village Board of Trustees,

After nearly 15 years as Walton Village Justice personal circumstances have compelled me to resign my position effective January 31, 2008.

I have always strived to maintain the highest standards of conduct, fairness and integrity while dispensing justice in my Court. I will truly miss the many law enforcement, and legal staff that have conducted business with in the court over the years. And it is my sincere hope that my predecessor will enjoy the same support of the citizens of Walton that I have. A strong, knowledgeable court backed by adequate and competent law enforcement and prosecutorial personnel will continue to keep Walton a safe and enjoyable place to live and raise families.

Sincerely,

Roland A. Beers